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Deputy Minister
Manpower and Immigration

Sous-ministre
Main-d'ceuvre et Immigration

bECRET

June 27, 1977

Mr. R. G. Robertson,
Secretary to the Cabinet
for Federal-Provincial Relations,
59 Sparks Street,
Ottawa, Ontario,
K1A 0A3

Dear Mr. Robertson:

I am writing to you today to inform you that when
the Interdepartmental Committee on Security and Intelligence
next meets to discuss personnel security clearance and hamo-
sexuality in relation to employment, I will be bringing for-
ward positions of my Minister which differ from the policy
that is being drafted by your Camittee to date.

During the month of May my predecessor wrote to
Mr. Cullen providing him with background information on the
two above subjects which were discussed by your Coamittee at
its meeting of April 21, 1977. Mr. Cullen has indicated that
he is strongly opposed to excluding homosexuals fram federal
public service, and he will undoubtedly make his views known
in Cabinet.

Yours sincerely,

305 Rideau Street 305, rue Rideau
Ottawa Ottawa
K1A 0J9 K1A 0J9
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